
 

Letter of Congratulation of Serbian Ambassador to Israel 

 

 

I would like to congratulate to Jeannine and Elchanan on all their hard work, dedication 

and achievement in the demanding field of tourism, not only for bringing Israel closer to 

Serbia, or contributing to enhancing people to people contacts, but also for their warmth  

and love they have shown for my country.  

 

After they have visited Serbia for number of times in recent years and got to know my 

country very well, I simply cannot believe that they are the some people who came to my 

office few years ago, before their first trip, eager to know more facts about Serbia and 

without any notion what to expect there. And, what a delight I saw in their eyes when 

they returned from their first visit! It was like they had found a precious gem that they 

wanted to keep forever and share it with others at the same time. That was the beginning 

of their love for Serbia, and beginning of our friendship as well. I am sure that many 

Israelis in the time to come will have the same sparkle in their  eyes upon visiting Serbia. 

And I am sure that many Israelis will find true friends there, among the people who share 

similar passion, sensibility and temperament. 

 

Milutin Stanojevic, Ambassador of Serbia to Israel 


